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Circular

07 December 2019

This is to inform all the concerned students that JNU End Semester Examinations are scheduled to
begin from 12 December in accordance with the Academic Calendar. All necessary arrangements will
be made to ensure a smooth conduct of the examinations. Although a group of agitating students
has given a call to boycott these examinations, students are advised not to be misguided by such
calls.

Itis deplorable that the agitators have threatened the innocent students, most of whom hail from
different parts of the country, that they would have to face consequences if they write their
examinations. The University Administration has been receiving letters and messages from the bona
fide students expressing their anguish over such threats and also worried about their safety at the
time of examinations.

The JNU Administration has made necessary arrangements for smooth conduct of the end semester
examinations. In the wake of threat to law and order, police assistance may also be sought. The
university appeals to the agitators not to spoil the career of their fellow students and advises the

students to come forward and write their examinations. Rﬂa&
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